
 
 

 
From: Lee Peltzman  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 2:31 PM 
To: 'tranh-nga.nguyen@fcc.gov' 
Subject: Consent to Interference 
 
On behalf of Juan Carlos Matos Barreto, applicant for a new digital 
LPTV station on Channel 40 at Guaynabo, PR (BNPDTL-
20090825BYU), we hereby consent to any interference received by 
the proposed facility from those facilities proposed in the application 
of TV Red de Puerto Rico, Inc. for Juncos, PR (BNPDTL-
20090825BFV). Please feel free to contact me should you have 
questions regarding this consent to interference. Lee Peltzman (202-
293-09569 
 


